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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION VI - WESTERN VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAPIZ

o
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Division Advisory No. 03 7 | s. 2023
(March 23, 2023)

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd SDO Capiz officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.depedcapiz.ph)

Attached is the letter from Hanniel Frenz Degala, UP-
Capizefios Vice Chairman for External Affairs regarding the
conduct of review for Grade 11 Capizenio students who are

planning to file their application for the UP College Admission Test
(UPCAT).

Please see attached file for your reference.

Address: Banica, Roxas City

Contact Number: (036) 620 2371 D
Email Address: capiz@deped.gov.ph

Website: http://depedcapiz.ph
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March 06, 2023

Miguel Mac D, Aposin, EdD, CESO V
Superintendent
Division of Capiz

Dr. Aposin:
Good day!

1 am Hanniel Frenz Degala, the AY 2022-2023 Vice-Chairperson of the UP-Capizefios Miagao Campus for
External Affairs.

UP-Capizenos is a hometown-based organization of students from the University of the Philippines who
hail from the province of Capiz.

In line with the comeback of the UP College Admission Test (UPCAT), the organization will be
conducting a review for Grade 1] Capizefio students who are planning to file their application for the UP
College Admission Test (UPCAT). The organization is inviting all the schools and high schools in Capiz
whose students are interested to apply for the said examination. Hence, we would like to ask assistance
from your good office for further dissemination of this event to help the future Iskolars ng Bayan from
Capiz.

| would like to have your positive response. Thank you so much!

Respectfuily,

Hanpiel Frenz Degala
UP-Capizefios Vice Chairperson for External Affairs

Approved by,

Miguel Mag D, Aposin, EdD, CESQV

Superintendent
Division of Capiz



